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White, John 

To:    i ...................................... ...................................... 
Subject: RE: Op Rochester 

Many thanks 

I hope you are well and that you have had a bit of peace after the inquest. 

Best wishes 

i Code Ai 

From: [ Code A 

Sent: 05 .lune 2009 11:01 
To: Whit..e~ John 

Subjedc: Op Rochester 

Dear Mr White 

I have received your letter dated 19th May 2009 to Mr Bradley regarding the disclosure of 
Ms Selwood statement as she has been called to give evidence at the forthcoming GMC 
hearing. I can confirm that Ms Selwood did make a statement during the police 
investigation but as this is a matter before a GMC hearing, it is the GMC to whom this 
request should be made. I believe that the representative of the GMC who is dealing with 
the matter is Juliet St Bernard, General Medical Council, 350 Euston Road, London NW1 
3JN. 

Yours faithfully 

DS Roy Stephenson 
Serious Crime Review Team 
Hampshire Constabulary 

This electronic message contains information from Hampshire Constabulary which may be legally privileged 
and confidential. Any opinions expressed may be those of the individual and not necessarily the Hampshire 
Constabulary. 

The information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of the information 
is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notiflj us by telephone +44 (0) 845 
045 45 45 or email to p_o_~tm_a_s_t_e_r@b_a_m_.ps_h[re.pnn.police.uk immediately. Please then delete this email and 
destroy any copies of it. 

All communications, including telephone calls and electronic messages to and from the Hampshire 
Constabulary may be subject to monitoring. Replies to this email may be seen by employees other than the 
intended recipient. 
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